COMMUNIQUE|

FILING OF INCOME TAX RETURNS WITH NO TAX LIABILITY

The Mauritius Revenue Authority informs companies whose accounting period ends in the month of June
and who have been unable to submit their Income Tax returns for the year of Assessment 2023/24 by 15
January 2024, as a result of the passage of tropical cyclone “Belal”, that penalty for late submission of the
return will NOT be applied where —

(i) there is no tax payable in accordance with the return; and
(i) the return is submitted on or before Friday 19 January 2024.

The necessary facility for the electronic submission of the return is available on the MRA website:
www.mra.mu.

For further details, kindly visit the MRA website: www.mra.mu or phone the MRA Helpdesk on 207 6000
during working hours.
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